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January 25, 2017 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians & Class of 2017 Students: 
 
We recently received notice that Codey Arena at South Mountain Recreation Complex will be 
undergoing construction and unavailable for our High School Commencement Ceremony on 
Thursday, June 22, 2017.  Since the notification, we have contacted local colleges, universities 
and arenas large enough to accommodate the ceremony.  
 
This notice is to let you know that the date of the Commencement Ceremony will not change. 
However, the time of the ceremony may be changed from 7:00pm to 6:00pm. Our goal is to 
finalize the location and the specific details of the ceremony by Friday, February 3, 2017.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to a very special Commencement Ceremony.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hayden N. Moore 
Principal 
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